
27/03/2019 

MRS Birgitt Saunders 
101 Woodland ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
birgitt.saunders@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0191 - 2 A West Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

To Whom It May Concern
It was with much concern that I only heard about this subdivision and extension of the New 
Street from one of my neighbours. I believe we are greatly affected by the extension of New 
Street and found it upsetting that we never received any notification of this proposal from 
council.

I strongly object to the extension of our road New Street, to make way for a driveway for 2a 
West Street.It will affect us in a number of ways:
1. Our privacy will be compromised, especially that of my two teenage daughters as their 
bedrooms face the road.
2. There is no parking anywhere near our house, as it is not permitted to park on the street, so 
New Street is the only place that offers limited parking.During construction and potentially 
afterwards as well, there will be no parking available for anyone needing to come to our house; 
friends, workers etc.
3. It is Crown Land, rate payers land, we should be able to have a say over what happens to it.
4. The road gets used by many people; people walking to school, to get the bus, go to the 
shops, dog walkers and just general other foot path.

Please consider these objections carefully as I am sure there are other means to access this 
proposed house.

Kind regards
Birgitt Saunders 

Sent: 27/03/2019 4:36:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


